
CHIEF'S	COMMITTEE	Avery	Fire	Association	
	

November	5th,	2015	
	

	
The	regular	monthly	meeting	of	the	Chief's	Committee	was	called	to	order	at	the	
Linville	Fire	Station	by	Chief	Bob	Garland.	All	departments	except	Banner	Elk	were	
represented.		
	
Bob	Garland	reported	from	the	911	Committee	that	street	signs	were	being	put	up	
and	asked	members	to	send	in	lists	of	missing	street	signs.		
	
Members	reported	interference	on	the	EMS	frequency	and	on	the	fire	frequency	in	
the	Frank	district.	The	boxes	to	interconnect	the	fire	frequency	with	Viper	were	
discussed.	It	was	thought	that	each	department	would	need	a	box	and	that	they	
could	be	purchased	on	a	grant.		
	
David	Charles	Vance's	ad	in	the	paper	announcing	commercial	inspections	was	
discussed.		
	
Bobby	Powell	announced	that	he	had	made	contact	with	a	National	Firm	that	
specializes	in	Federal	Grants	and	that	they	can	write	grants	for	Avery	County.		
	
He	also	reported	that	the	Newland	Equipment	Truck	grant	had	been	turned	down	-	
but	that	he	would	be	re-submitting	it.		
	
There	being	no	further	business,	the	meeting	was	adjourned.	


